
 

May 19, 2015  

We were thrilled with our recent re-financing experience at Wakefield Co-op! Lots of documents were 

required of us but Janet Rivers stayed right on top of things. Whenever we called or e-mailed, the 

response was received in a timely manner. The excellent communication made gathering documents 

and preparing for the closing a lot easier. It’s wonderful to deal with a local bank if a problem occurs. 

The service we have experienced here is top rate.  

- Pam P.  


